
Peter Taylor 
 
I am a local, who moved away for University and work, before returning some 40 years later 
in 2019. 
 
My high school years were at Tweed River High, followed by University in Armidale then 
onto to Sydney to start my career as a Chartered Accountant with Price Waterhouse (now 
PwC), one of the largest accounting firms in the world. 
 
After moving from the accounting profession, I have worked as a Chief Financial Officer 
(CFO) and/or Chief Executive Officer for a number of companies in industries ranging from 
IT, Oil & Gas, Not For Profit and Import/Wholesaling. I have also lived and worked in PNG, 
Canada, Singapore, Hong Kong and the Middle East. 
 
In 2019 I returned to the beautiful Tweed Shire to start my consulting business. I now 
provide business coaching and consulting to small and medium business owners. I assist 
business owners with strategy, business planning, budgeting, improving profitability and 
systems and processes. 
 
In addition to my accounting qualifications, I am a member of the Australian Institute of 
Company Directors (AICD). During my time as CFO of Cancer Council NSW, I undertook the 
AICD Not for Profit training which focused on the role of directors in Not For Profit 
businesses such as charities and clubs. 
 
I believe very strongly in transparency, accountability and proper governance at the Board 
level. As a Board member of the Murwillumbah Golf Club I would be working to improve 
both the club operations and the golf course presentation to the benefit of all members. I 
believe the club is currently in a strong position, which is a credit to the existing Board. But 
as with any business, things can always be improved. I would come to the role of Director 
with no preconceived ideas, no personal agenda and with a willingness to work 
collaboratively with the other Board members to ensure a cohesive, strong and focused 
Board, working to provide the best possible golf club for the members. 
 
I am also a very passionate golfer. I currently try 
to play twice a week and believe what we have at 
Murwillumbah Golf Club is a hidden gem and very 
special. Something we should protect and 
enhance as Directors and Members to the utmost 
of our abilities. 
 
 
 
 


